Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Sewer Ordinance

September 22, 2008

The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Monday, September 22, 2008 at 4:00 p.m. with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Howard Kessler, Brian Langston and Maxie Lawhon.  Also present were County Attorney Ron Mowrey, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

Dale Dransfield from Eutaw Utilities provided a PowerPoint presentation and commented that they were charged with putting together a comprehensive ordinance that incorporates all sewer ordinances that are presently on file.

The Board was provided with a proposed omnibus wastewater services ordinance for review that is intended to replace a multitude of prior ordinances and resolutions related to sewer service provisions and rates.

This item will come back to the Board for ratification at a later date.

There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m.

